
ANPT Delegate to the APTA House of Delegates 

Beginning in 2021, the Academy of Neurologic Physical Therapy will be allowed two Delegates for the 
APTA House of Delegates.  If proposed bylaws amendments are approved, the Chief Delegate would be 
the Secretary of the Board of Directors.  The remaining Delegate would be elected for a three-year term.   

Note that the ANPT membership must first approve this pending change to its governance structure 
through bylaws amendments.  This is expected to be completed at the ANPT Annual Business Meeting, 
January 2021.  If approved, the Delegate position will be part of the 2021 election.  

Below is a brief summary of the Delegate role for purposes of recruitment.  A more defined role will be 
shared as the process moves forward.    

The Delegate must have been a member of the Academy for 2 years prior to serving without 
interruption and preferably will have experience in the APTA House of Delegates. The Delegate will 
participate in online motion discussions and attend virtual town hall meetings leading up to the House, 
with attendance being required. The Delegate will communicate both with the Board and with 
membership prior to and following meetings regarding proceedings pertinent to the Academy. Lastly, 
the Delegate will work collaboratively with the Board of Directors Secretary who will be serving as Chief 
Delegate.  The ANPT President will serve as the alternate Delegate. 


